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Thank you for attending the recent Council meeting of the World Federation
of Chiropractic (WFC) on Monday May 14, 2007 to provide details of the
Murdoch University Bachelor of Health Sciences in Chiropractic (BHSc)
program being offered in Tokyo as a chiropractic standardization course
(CSC).
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On behalf of the WFC | confirm that this course seems to satisfy the
requirements of the WFC’s International Charter on Chiropractic Education
and the World Health Organization’s Guidelines on Basic Training and Safety
in Chiropractic, with the result that successful graduates will qualify for
recognition by the WFC as chiropractors. This means that graduates will be
duly qualified to practise in Japan and participate in all WFC activities.
Graduates who continue with their education for a further two years and
complete the Murdoch Bachelor of Chiropractic course, will qualify for
international practice.
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The WFC understands that the Murdoch BHSc program has now been submitted to the Council
on Chiropractic Education Australasia (CCEA) for accreditation, and that on this basis the
Japanese Association of Chiropractors (JAC) is now considering its formal approval of the course.
Finally the WFC understands that the BHSc course will only be open to applicants for a limited
period of approximately three years.

WFC

On behalf of the WFC, congratulations to Murdoch University and the Murdoch University
International Study Centre on its current programs and its impressive efforts to improve the
guality of chiropractic education in Japan.

Yours truly,
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DC

c.c. Dr. Brian Nook, Program Head, School of Chiropractic, Murdoch University, Australia
Dr. Hirofumi Nakatsuka, President, JAC
Dr. Terrence Yap, WFC Council, Asia
WFC Council



